
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 2nd March 2021 
 

World Book Day - Let’s Share a Story 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
This Thursday, 4th March, is World Book Day, and in 

place of our usual in school festivities we will be joining 
in the WBD “Let’s share a story” celebrations. Our staff 
team will be uploading their favourite stories to our 
school webpage (under the remote learning tab) for 
children to enjoy a range of different titles over the 
course of the school day.  

 
From the 3rd – 5th March, the World Book Day website is also offering 
various live storytelling events which I’m sure the children will really 
enjoy. These can be found at www.worldbookday.com/events and on 

the World Book Day YouTube channel. 
 
Perhaps your child would like to share a short story with us too by 
uploading (to Tapestry or Seesaw) a video or photo of them reading, 
listening to, or simply enjoying a book. 
 
We hope you will all come and join us in 
celebrating a love of reading by sharing a 
story. 
 

Kindest regards, 
 
 
 

Daniel Taylor 
Deputy Head teacher 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 
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